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infrastructure that can support a speedy response from emergency vehicles. (We sadly had a house fire in the village 
this summer and it was 40 minutes before the first fire engine arrived.
The proposed site is not just an environmental issue but a citizen’s safety issue which you, the planners will be 
responsible for in the oncoming years.
If you would like to send a representative, then I am totally happy to take them for a drive in one of my HGV vehicles 
(without a tanker connected!) along the proposed routes, just so they envisage the potential hazards listed above.
Regards.
Mark Bowes.

Photos of the type of vehicle I had experience of during first lockdown.




